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THE PARTNERS

In November 2024, the HerStory project concluded its
journey with a final meeting in Salamanca, where
participants reflected on the progress made and
shared their experiences.  

The final transnational project meeting of the HerStory
project took place in Salamanca on 5th and 6th November
2024. Focuse of the partners meeting was on key aspects
of the project, with presentations on the development of
the HerStory Map, online platform, and mobile app.
Partners discussed the pilot implementation of the HerStory
Map and its evaluation, along with training activities. 
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The final sessions reviewed the project’s
dissemination efforts, including the website, visual
materials, and social media outreach. The meeting
concluded with a summary of agreements, open
discussion, and evaluation of the meeting's
outcomes. The event provided valuable insights into
the project’s progress and future steps.
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Future actions in the
HerStory project

The next steps in the HerStory project
involve several important tasks. Partners
will continue to develop and update the
HerStory Map, creating both local and
transnational versions in different
languages. The online platform and
mobile app will also be further tested
and improved. Each partner will gather
feedback from participants during final
excursions and prepare reports on the
outcomes.

The HerStory project is preparing for
its next steps, including finalizing the
map, app, and spreading awareness
through events and media.

On Tuesday, 5 November, the lecture hall at
the Solís building of the Faculty of Education
at the University of Salamanca was full of
participants and partners involved in the
‘HerStory project by highlighting women's
contribution to the history of societies’
project. 

The day began at 10:00, with the opening of
Inmaculada Sánchez Barrios from the Equality
Unit, Susana Olmos Migueláñez from the
University Institute of Education Sciences,
Francisco José García Peñalvo, coordinator of
the doctoral programme Training in the
Knowledge Society, and Alicia García
Holgado, representative of the HerStory
project.

HerStory final
conference

The University of Salamanca held the
conference ‘HerStory: Redefining history
through women's voices.

The event featured presentations on women's
achievements and contributions through
history and education, beginning with a
presentation of the HerStory project itself by
Sonia Verdugo Castro from the GRIAL Group
of the USAL. 

Afterwards, the HerStory experience in
Lecco (Italy) was shared, and a team
from the project guided the attendees on
a virtual tour of the project's cities.

The conference ended with an interactive
activity at 17:00, the ‘HerStory Gincana’,
a treasure hunt that invited attendees to
playfully delve deeper into the topics
covered during the day.


